
 

 

 

 

Memo for Record 

October 15, 2015 

 

The regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Colonial Pine Hills Sanitary District was cancelled for 

October 15, 2019, for lack of a quorum.  There will not be a make-up meeting.  The next scheduled 

meeting will be on November 19, 2019 at 7:00 PM at the Fire Hall. 

 

Jim Martin 
Manager/District Clerk 
 


